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Dear Parents
This half term the children in KS1 will be learning all about plants.  We will be finding and naming common plants, labelling the parts of plants, drawing and painting plants and planting beans and watching them grow.  In support of this, we have planned a trip to Harlow Carr Gardens in Harrogate on Wednesday 10th July.  Whilst there, children will get chance to tour the beautiful gardens, play in the adventure playground and have a workshop all about which parts of plants we eat.
Please could children come dressed in their school uniform on the day with a packed lunch and drinks, preferably in a rucksack to keep their hands free.  Sensible shoes/trainers are essential and a raincoat in the rucksack is advised depending on the forecast.
In order to make the most of the day the coach needs to leave school at 8:45am, we therefore ask that your children arrive at school NO LATER THAN 8:25am on the day.  We do aim to be back in school by 3:30 as normal if traffic allows.
The price of this trip will be £11 to cover the cost of travel.
As always there will be limited spaces available for parent volunteers to accompany us.  If you will be available please sign below and we will get back to you to let you know if we have any spaces left.
Many Thanks.
KS1 Team.
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………………..in class………….to take part in the trip to Harlow Carr Gardens on Wednesday 10th July and I accept all the arrangements made by the school.  I enclose £11.00 towards the cost of the trip.
Signed……………………………………………………………………………….
I can offer my help on the trip if required………………………………………………………………………….


